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Please note that if you are attending this meeting, the Council will be 
putting social distancing measures in place:  

 In line with current guidance, attendees will be placed at least two 
metres away from each other where possible.

 If this is not possible on the night, please note that you may be 
asked to wait outside the Council Chamber until your item is ready 
to be heard.

 Residents, agents and other attendees are politely requested to 
not mingle before, during or after the meeting; and to leave the 
Council Chamber promptly after the item/the meeting has finished.

 Those attending to speak are asked to report to the table outside 
the Council Chamber, where you will be given instructions on 
participating in the meeting.

 Anti-bacterial hand wipes will be available outside the Council 
Chamber.

 Keep washing your hands frequently for at least 20 seconds.  This 
is still considered the best defence against picking up the virus.

 If you have registered to speak at the meeting, but would prefer 
not to attend and have a written statement read out to the 
Committee instead please contact 
democratic.services@merton.gov.uk 

For further advice and guidance please visit the following websites:

NHS
Government
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mailto:democratic.services@merton.gov.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/
https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/coronavirus-covid-19-uk-government-response
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